
“Life with Christ is a wonderful adventure!”  
• Saint John Paul II •
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Principal’s 

Corner

B.R.A.V.E. Quarterly
Dear Crusaders, 

We are definitely sailing along on a “Wonderful Adventure with Christ” (ST. JPII), and I can’t 
believe we are halfway through the 2023-2024 school year! What an adventure it is! 
We’ve welcomed our new teachers and have witnessed them falling into our school 
routines and community.  

Our sports teams are up and running with a successful volleyball season and now an exciting 
basketball season. We are so happy to welcome back our Crusader Cheerleaders under the 
direction of Caitlyn Lindaberry and Michele Bailey. What a joy to watch our cheerleaders and 
basketball players! We look forward to the Diocesan Youth Basketball Tournament in February 
in Greenville, SC. Next up is a spring of golf and soccer with our athletes. Our 8th grade 
students are working hard to raise money for their end-of-year trip. They are deciding where 
to attend school after their St. Andrew graduation. Our students and teachers alike are all 
using the gift of prudence as we make future plans for all of our success! 

Our teachers and staff are already planning for the next school year. Our curriculum 
committee is reviewing reading and writing programs for next year, and we are working hard 
toward STEM certification. Deacon Bowen is reviewing materials for religion classes next year, 
and a team of Diocesan teachers will review and revise the Science standards this summer. 

We look forward to enrollment and welcoming returning students back while opening our 
doors to new students. Please invite your friends to come visit! We love to say, “Come as a visitor, 
leave as a friend!” 

Thank you for your support and continuing to work with your child’s teachers for their 
spiritual growth and academic success. Your children are truly “known and loved” here at St. 
Andrew! 

May God Bless us all, 

Debbie Wilfong 
Principal
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Catholic Schools Week Hunger Walk

Thanks to your generosity, our Crusaders donated $5000 to  
The Myrtle Beach Community Kitchen and Helping Hand.

Wonderful  

Adventure of Fun!
Our Middle School students hosted a WONDERFUL 
Adventure of Fun to wrap up Catholic School Week! We 
enjoyed games, activities, and lots of smiles! Thank you 
House Gregory, House Veronica, and House Dominic for 
a wonderful adventure!

Welcome 

Chef James!

We are thrilled to have  
Chef James, a Myrtle Beach 

native, joining the team.  
Chef is cooking up some 
delicious lunches for us!
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Proud to be New Crusaders!

Welcome 
to

We moved to Myrtle Beach in 2021 from 
Reading, PA (Taylor Swift’s hometown) 
because we love the kind hearted people 
and the warm weather!

Hello to all of St Andrew and thank 
you for having  us! We are the 
Royster family and we live in Murrells 
Inlet. We are very excited to be a 
part of St Andrew Catholic School!

Galczynski Family: Marc, Angie,  
Anthony, and Tristan (2nd grade)

Royster Family: Raquel,  
James Stephen (7th grade), and James Patrick
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We Love our  

new & Improved 

Playground!
Our students become aware of the burdens others 
carry by praying for others while carrying a cross 
through the school. We recognize suffering is a 
part of life, and we need faith to get us through 
those times, which draws us closer to God.

Virtue=Strength 

Cross Carrying Ceremony

Before

After
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Crusader Congrats!
8th Grade 

Junior Scholars 
Grant & Jamon

Carmella and Brodie 
perform as Matilda and  

Mr. Wormwood at  
the Junior Theater  
Festival in Atlanta.

1st & 2nd Quarter BRAVE Students

Dany and Salvador earn 
several medals in their 

swimming league! 
Way to go, guys!

K: Pia & Connor 5: Meade & Chloe

1: Rylee & Daniel 7: Daveena & Colt
4: Kennedy & Carter

3: Devin, Brynleigh, Audrey, & Charlie
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3rd, 4th, & 5th Grade

K, 1st, & 2nd Grade

Middle School

Kindergarten celebrates  
101 Days of school  

as Dalmatians!

1st Grade celebrates  
101 Days of school  
as 101 year olds!

2nd Grade has a blast  
in LEGO Club!

6th Grade creates  
dioramas in Deacon  

Bowen’s Religion class.

8th Grade visits P2PSC, 
learning about exciting 

career possibilities.

5th Grade has some fun in 
Mrs. Lindaberry’s class  
with an escape room!

Maddie takes over  
social media for the day with  

Mrs. Tyndall as an auction prize.

3rd Grade loves when 
Deacon Bowen visits  
during Religion class.

7th Grade enjoys some 
hands-on learning in Ms. 
Rudden’s Science class.
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Let us congratulate your Crusader in our BRAVE Quarterly!  
Share your stories and photos with Mrs. Tyndall.

Let’s celebrate Meghan (McCormick) Bausch,  
Class of 2002, and her exceptional 

accomplishment of this beautiful work of art! 
"Saintly Rhymes Through the Year"  
is Meghan's second book, which she  

wrote and illustrated! 
. 

Meghan's books can be found on 
OSVcatholicbookstore.com and Amazon!

Congratulations to the  
2023 Lakewood Elementary 

Teacher of the Year, 
St. Andrew,  

Class of 2002 Alumni  
Laura (Rives) Wingard!

Once a Crusader, Always a Crusader!

Congratulations to Seth Riley, St. Andrew,  
Class of 2020! Seth won 1st Place in the 

SCHSL Swimming State Championship Boys 
Class AAAA 100-Meter Breaststroke.
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United in Faith and Community

It was a privilege and an honor to be invited to sing at the Catholic Schools Week  
Mass in Charleston with the Bishop. Under the direction of Dr. Tamagini,  

twelve students shared their angelic voices at a beautiful Mass. 
Garrett W, Mia C, and Ava M had their beautiful art on display at the Diocesan Art Show.  

Congratulation to our amazing young artists and singers!



WINTER 2024

Parent Testimonial: 
“We started St. Andrew this year (2023) and 
it is a breath of  fresh air. The school has all 
of  the latest technology, an administration 
who is committed to the success of  the 
school, and a teaching staff  that is 
extremely talented! Our daughter is 
challenged each day. We especially love  
that the school goes to 8th grade, providing 
consistency. We are Catholic, and  
having a school that allows our  
daughter to live out her faith is truly 
important for us. Even if  you are not 
Catholic, this school is a great choice  
(there are several families that are not 
Catholic in the school). 
Whether your child is in elementary school, 
or middle school, this school is a wonderful 
choice!”

Won’t you write a Testimonial and  
Leave Reviews for St. Andrew!?!

• See how on next page. •

Cruella would be so thankful and will reward 
you with a Dress Down Day!

“Thank you 
daaalings !”

Amazing Crusader!
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We are off and running with the  
wonderful adventure of this new school year!  

St. Andrew is proud to offer a Catholic education  
where every child is known and loved !

Please take a moment and click here to send us a 
testimonial about your experience  

at St. Andrew Catholic School!  
These testimonials will be featured on  

our website and TV in the lobby!

We would love it if  you would take a moment to leave us 
a review on various platforms. Click on the links below. 

(This document must be open for links to work.)

•

•

• Click Here to Write a Google Review • 

• Click Here to Write a Great Schools Review • 

• Click Here to Write a Private School Review •    

• Click Here to Write a Niche Review • 

* Complete all reviews and write a testimonial to earn a Dress Down Day!  
Just send a screenshot of all reviews to Mrs. Tyndall! *• •

https://www.google.com/search?q=st.+andrew+catholic+school&oq=st.+andrew+catholic+school&aqs=chrome..69i57j46i175i199i512l2j0i512j46i175i199i512j69i60l3.6206j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#lrd=0x890068957df1977d:0xa4e5b0eb76faba68,3,,,5
https://www.greatschools.org/south-carolina/myrtle-beach/1112-St-Andrew-Catholic-School/review/
https://www.privateschoolreview.com/st-andrew-catholic-school-profile/29577#reviews
https://www.niche.com/k12/survey/start/?t=k&e=st-andrew-catholic-school-myrtle-beach-sc
mailto:ktyndall@standrewschoolmb.org?subject=Testimonial

